Dear First Grade Student and Parents,

Welcome to First Grade! I am so excited to be your teacher. You will need to bring these supplies to the Open House before school begins.

Backpack

12-24 or more (#2) pencils (The fancy designer ones do not sharpen well for first graders. Basic #2 pencils work best.)

2 boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons

1 bottle of 4 ounce liquid glue

6 glue sticks

1 wide ruled notebook (70 pages)

Eraser tops

Scissors

Small pencil box-8"X5"

1 pocket folder without clasps (This will be your "desk folder." Any design is fine. Something special you like⁽¹⁾)

1 box of tissue to be shared by the class

2 containers of disinfecting wipes. We use these for cleaning desks before snack time. We use a lot of these!

Colored pencils are optional

*Please do not send any large binders, extra folders, markers or extra notebooks to school. Anything that is not listed above will be supplied.

*Please send all supplies to school prior to the first day of class (except the backpack). The supplies can be brought to the Open House. I will collect the extra supplies and give them to your child as they need them. I have found that buying the supplies when school supplies are on sale saves a good amount of money.

Thank you[©]

Mrs. Huber